
A
ch

ie
vi

n
g 

Ex
ce

lle
n

ce
 T

o
ge

th
er

 

T
a

k
in

g
 S

to
c

k
 

Friday 21st May 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
We have now completed the               
penultimate week of this half term! 
With only one week left to go we can 
look back at all our achievements and 
be proud of how far we have come. 
From staggered starts to bubble         
closures and everything in between the 
children, community and staff have    
risen to every challenge and overcome 
all obstacles in our way! 
Despite the unseasonable weather we 
have had a great week full of rich   
learning opportunities. The children are 
fully immersed in their topics and are 
producing high quality work for which 
they should be very proud. 
We are very much looking forward to 
next week to wrap the term’s worth of 
learning and start to think ahead to 
what will come next. 
All that remains is for us to wish you all 
a very safe, happy and exciting       
weekend! 

Our Weekly Update 

Contact us 

Please be reminded that, should you need to 
speak to the office, please do so by phone. 
This is to reduce the number of adults on 

site and to keep everyone safe. Alternatively, 
please email us on: 

clericalofficer2@stockwell-pri.lambeth.sch.uk 



Drop off And collection reminder 

Having reviewed the staggered start and 

end times of the day we have decided to 

change these. 

8:30 – 

11:30 
8:55 – 

3:25 

9:00 – 3:30 9:05 – 

3:35 

Pre 

school 

RA RB & Nursery  

  1A 1B 1C 

  2A 2B 2C 

  3A 3B   

  4A 4B   

  5A 5B 5C 

  6A 6B 6C 

Please note that the drop off and   

collection points will remain the same. 



Upcoming Events 

Class Photos 

Monday 7th June 

On Monday 7th June 2021, 

Kittle Photos (Ltd) will be    

coming in to take the Group 

Photographs of the pupils in 

school. 

This photography session will only be for the children’s 

group photos. Please bring your 

child/ children into school at their normal start times. The 

group photographs will be    

taken 

throughout the course of 

the day. 

Please ensure that your 

child is wearing full school 

uniform on the day. 



What’s been happening? 

Year 3 have been busy during multiplication and division week using the grid and 

expanded method to multiply and the bus stop method to divide.  

Year 1 has  been learning about the Seaside. In their Art class they have used clay to 

make some objects which can be found at the seaside.  

Which objects can you recognise? 

The Reception children have been loving their new mud kitchen. A 

big thankyou to everyone who contributed kitchen appliances, they 

have made the kitchen come alive! 
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Partners 

Welcome to our  Photography Business, We are a new 

and upcoming photography business, here to capture 

amazing portraits of new babies, young children and      

beautiful mothers to be.  

We specialise in new born baby themed photography, 

toddler cake smash photos and pregnancy bump   

photos.  

 

So what more better than to have a beautiful     

pregnancy photo shoot with us and come back 2 

months later to do it all again with your gorgeous    

bundle of joy.  

We are here to make this experience as memorable 

as possible. And capture beautiful magical memories 

you can treasure for years a to come. 



Summer term Hot Meal Menu 



 Children’s Centre New Program! 



 Children’s Centre New Program 



 Children’s Centre Courses 


